
Notice of Pipeline Application 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Kenai 
Beluga Pipeline, LLC (KBPL), filed an application on January 3, 2018, seeking approval 
of the interconnection facilities agreement (Agreement) between KBPL and Hilcorp 
Alaska, LLC (Hilcorp). Docket No. P-18-006 was opened to address this matter. 

The Agreement between KBPL and Hilcorp describes the design, maintenance, 
operation, and eventual removal of the existing interconnection facilities located at the 
Granite Point Tank Farm Meter 863 (Meter 863) for receipt of gas production from Granite 
Point, Anna, and Bruce Fields. KBPL wishes to reactivate Meter 863, which has been 
inactive since November 1,2014. KBPL simultaneously filed TL43-668, seeking approval 
to change the designation of Meter 863 from "inactive" to "active". 

No motions for waiver or petitions for confidentiality were filed with the application. The 
Commission has not assessed the completeness of the application. The Commission will 
determine whether the application is complete by January 25, 2018. 

You may obtain more information about this filing from Richard W. Novcaski, PE, Vice 
President and Pipeline Operations Manager, 3800 Centerpoint Drive, Suite 1400, 
Anchorage, Alaska 99503; (907)777-8336. You may inspect the filing at the 
Commission's office, 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, Alaska, 99501; 
(907)276-6222, or on the Commission's website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing "P-18-
006" in the Find a Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., January 26,2018, at 
the Commission's address given above or via our website at: 

https:llrca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference the docket number and include a statement that you have filed a copy 
of the comments with KBPL at its address given above. 

Individuals or groups of people with disabilities who require special accommodations, 
auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Valerie 
Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222; toll free 1-800-390-2782, TTY/Alaska Relay: 7-1-1 or 
1 (800) 770-8973 or send a request by email to rca.mail@alaska.gov by January 19, 
2018. 

Dated at Anchorage, Alaska, this 5th day of January, 2018. 
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